

## VIRGINIA POLICE BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION, INC.

2155 Highway 42 S McDonough, GA 30252-7636 (770) 389-5391 • (800) 233-3506 Fax: (770) 389-4572 • (866) 337-7722 www.vapba.org

October 20, 2011

Senator John S. Edwards P O Box 1179 Roanoke, VA 24006

Dear Senator Edwards:

The Virginia Police Benevolent Association, Inc. is proud to inform you of its endorsement of your candidacy.

Our endorsement carries with it our permission for you to use the association's endorsement, should you wish. If you wish to discuss the ways in which the PBA can support your campaign, please call Sean McGowan, executive director, at 800-233-3506 extension 352.

We will ask our members, their friends and families, and all citizens who respect the strong and efficient enforcement of our laws to cast their ballots in the upcoming election in your favor.

Sincerely,

Jason L. Slaughter

New River Valley Chapter President

JLS/had